Share your Views

on the Assiniboine River and Lake
Manitoba Basins Flood Mitigation Study

The Manitoba government is holding a second series of open
houses where you can learn more about the Assiniboine
River and Lake Manitoba Basins Flood Mitigation Study.

Make yourself heard

These open houses give you an opportunity to learn about,
and provide your input on, the flood protection options that
have been studied for reducing flood risk in the region.

You are encouraged to attend the open house closest to you
and make yourself heard on this important issue.

Open houses will be held at:

Dauphin Monday, December 8, 2014
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Dauphin Parkland Recreation Complex —
The Lion’s Den
200 - 1st Street, South East

Brandon Tuesday, December 9, 2014
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Keystone Centre — Salon A
1 - 1175 18th Street

Portage Wednesday, December 10, 2014
la Prairie 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Herman Prior Centre — Crocus Room
40 Royal Road North

For more information, please email Colin Siepman at
CSiepman@kgsgroup.com.
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